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This month in technology we have worked on the following  projects: 

 Worked on network problems at OHS, replacing a switch at OHS Main 

Building. 

 Worked on CIPA Compliance documentation for Erate compliance, it will 

be presented to board at regular board meeting. 

 Worked with CalTech to plan and present an infrastructure upgrade, server 

upgrades, wireless configuration at main MDF, OHS Main Building and 

OHS Heritage Building, and OMS.  Presented project to Board for approval. 

 Technology Director attended a week long training on Network 

Fundamentals and received the completion certificate. 

 Worked with Tex-Oma replacing all the electronic door hinges at OES.  The 

hardware was replaced by the factory at no charge to CCCCSD. 

 Received training form AMX to program the digital signage at OES 

 Completed yearly school year closure procedures. 

 Prepare for Summer School at OMS. 

 Recover equipment from teachers and staff choosing to leave the district. 

 Rebuilding and cleaning and reprogramming that equipment for recycling to 

new employees. 

 Working with new employees, setting up network and email accounts, etc. 

 Continuing working on campuses for summer cleanup and upgrades. 

 Worked with Region 15 upgrading and deploying Cisco Distance Learning 

equipment. 

 Worked with Cisco continuing pursuing options for planning the wireless 

project to provide wireless communication to our students in the community. 

We will continue working toward the infrastructure upgrade and getting 

technology ready for school opening in the fall.  


